
Mass Bay Intergroup  

invites you to: 

Step One  

A focused workshop 

Saturday 

January 18, 2020 

10:30 tp Noon PM 

at 

Lawrence Memorial Hospital 

The Gallagher Room 

Come hear a panel of speakers share their experience, strength 

and hope derived from their encounters with Step One, and how 

ongoing awareness of surrender and other aspects of those steps 

continues to support their physical, emotional and spiritual 

recovery.   

For questions, please contact: info@oambi.org 

Phone: 1-781-641-2303 

Lawrence Memorial Hospital: 170 Governors Ave, 

Medford, MA 

mailto:info@oambi.org

